
 
 

One Verizon Way 
Basking Ridge, NJ 07920 
908.559.6181 
gregory.m.romano@verizon.com 
 

Gregory Romano 
VP – Regulatory Affairs 

May 13, 2020 
 
Ex Parte Presentation 
 
By Electronic Filing 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Re: HNS License Sub, LLC 

IBFS File Nos. SES-LIC-20170807-00877, SEC-LIC-20170807-00882, SES-LIC-
20170807-00888, SES-LIC-20170807-00891, SES-LIC-20170807-00893, SES-LIC-
20170807-00894, SES-AMD-20190221-00283, SES-AMD-20190221-00299, SES-AMD-
20190221-00302, SES-AMD-20190221-00305, SES-AMD-20190221-00307, SES-AMD-
20190221-00309  
Call Signs:  E170152, E170157, E170163, E170166, E170168, E170169 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

On May 11, 2020, Gregory Romano, Catherine Hilke, and Daudeline Meme of Verizon, and 
Scott Angstreich of Kellogg, Hansen, Todd, Figel & Frederick, P.L.L.C. (for Verizon) met via telephone 
with Aaron Goldberger of Chairman Pai’s office.  During the meeting, we discussed why the Bureau 
should deny the above-captioned applications and why the Commission should not grant the waivers 
that would be necessary to grant those applications, as doing so would prevent Verizon from using 
28 GHz spectrum to provide 5G services in these areas.  During the meeting, we discussed the 
points contained in Verizon’s February 21, March 16, April 21, and April 28, 2020 filings in these 
dockets.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Gregory M. Romano 
 
cc: Aaron Goldberger 
 Jennifer A. Manner 
 Kimberly M. Baum 
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